
The German School of Connecticut invites to
“Hans im Glück” theater presented by the Galli
Theater from New York City
German School of Connecticut invites to
“Hans im Glück” theater for children
presented by the Galli Theater from New
York City

STAMFORD, CT, UNITED STATES, May
18, 2017 /EINPresswire.com/ -- German
School of Connecticut invites to “Hans im
Glück” theater for children presented by
the Galli Theater from New York City 


The Stamford campus is inviting to a free
Theater production in German this
Saturday, May 20th from 10:00 p.m. to
12:30 pm at the Rippowam Middle
School located at 381 High Ridge Road
in Stamford, CT.  This event is open to
the public and free of charge. Donations
and Sponsorships are welcome.


Scholarship awarded to student at
Rippowam Middle School in Stamford

The GSC School has awarded a
scholarship for 1 year of German
Classes at the school to a local student
from the Rippowam Middle School and  it
hopes that it can continue to do this
every year.

The German School of CT (GSC) is
proud to help the local community learn
German and be part of the Stamford
community and events in the area.


Early Bird discount for Fall registration

Our registration for the fall semester is open and if you  register by May 21st, you get an special GSC
Early Bird discount of $100 for registering for the full year.

The first class of the fall semester is Saturday, September 9th, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. 


Nothing connects us to a country more than its language. Speaking German can help you strengthen

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://germanschoolct.org/registration-for-fall-2017spring-2018-will-open-very-soon/
https://leagueathletics.com/Registration/Default.asp?n=65233&org=GERMANSCHOOLCT.ORG&cat=ALLhttp://
http://germanschoolct.org/


that connection while enhancing travel,
education and business horizons.
Established in 1978, the German School
of Connecticut (GSC) – the only
professional German Saturday School in
CT – provides a high-quality German
education program for over 350 children
and adults. At GSC, students at all levels
learn German language along with
German, Austrian and Swiss cultures
Saturday mornings during the academic
year. 


The German School of Connecticut is a
private, non-profit school with branches
in Stamford and West Hartford, CT and
has an enrollment of over 350 students.  A professional teaching staff, most of whom are native
German speakers, provide three hours of instruction each of thirty Saturdays the school meets per
year.  The school was the first German language school in the United States to be selected by the
State Department of the German Government to administer the official Sprachdiplom I and II
examinations.  These exams, which are a pre-requisite to university matriculation in Germany, test the
equivalency of ten and twelve years of German language study.  The German School of Connecticut
receives support from the German government, as well as local businesses and donors. In 2009 the
school became one of the 66 US Partner Schools with Germany. The school has German-language
library.


Contacts:

Stamford

Urs Klarer, Volunteer PR Officer, German School of Connecticut, 203-548-0438, email:
info@germanschoolct.org


Website:  http://www.germanschoolct.org/

Urs Klarer
German School of Connecticut, Inc.
9146021977
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